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Dr. Thomas Gazda is an Arizona psychiatric professional who holds staff positions with several medical institutions, including the Good Samaritan Hospital in Phoenix and Banner Behavioral Health Hospital in Scottsdale. He earned his doctor of medicine (MD) from the University of Illinois in 1979. While pursuing his MD, Thomas Gazda was honored to receive the Bertram A. Richardson Foreign Fellowship Award.

Bestowed on an annual basis by the University of Illinois College of Medicine, the Bertram A. Richardson Foreign Fellowship Award gives critical financial support to medical students who wish to study abroad. The monetary assistance can be used for education-related travel expenses and/or expenses incurred as a result of clinical research. Applications for the Bertram A. Richardson Foreign Fellowship Award are available to students at all four regional campuses of the University of Illinois. In addition to the official scholarship application and the self-designed-electives scheduling form, applicants must also submit a one-page essay, a recommendation from a University of Illinois faculty member, and a letter or email from the overseas institution they plan to attend.
